
March 18, 2020

To our valued customers:

As the world adjusts to the ever-changing conditions imposed by COVID-19,
we at Badger Alloys are doing everything in our power to ensure we continue
to meet the needs of our customers while we protect the health and safety of
our partners and employees. This crisis has already impacted many businesses
across the globe; we are committed to maintaining our operation and
protecting our employees.

We continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and are following guidance
from local and national health agencies. At this time there is no
recommendation for a shutdown, and we do not anticipate any substantial
impact on production in the foreseeable future. We are, however,
restricting access to the facility to employees and critical visitors only.

Should guidelines change to the extent your orders will be affected, we will be
in contact with you immediately. By educating employees on the CDC's
guidelines, urging sick employees to stay home, limiting non-essential
appointments and stepping up cleaning and disinfecting, we are planning for
minimal negative impact on operations.

Badger Alloys remains committed to working together with you to meet your
needs while we keep everyone safe and healthy. All our best to you and yours.

Sincerely,

BADGER ALLOYS, INC.,

Robert S. Cowen, President & CEO
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